
Project Update: October 2018 

 

In one of our recent excursions with the students, we documented and reported an 

environmental crime, in the heart of the estuary. All our efforts to protect our habitats, 

being literally wiped out by the aquaculture farms. The document has already been 

sent to government bodies, which received our report with indignation and have 

promptly sent a team to investigate this case. We are also trying to expose this case 

on social media and local news, hoping that some measures will be taken against the 

farm. 

 

 


